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 Terara Times 

Positive Behaviour for Success 

 This week’s value is  

Right Time, Right Place, Right 

Thing. 

Congratulations to the winner of 

last term’s winners: 

Chelsea & Grace 

Welcome Back!  
 
Welcome to the final, and no 
doubt the busiest, term of the 
year!   
 
Swim School 
 
A reminder that students in 
Years 2, 3 and 4 are able to  
participate in the Learn to Swim 
program which operates each 
day during weeks 4 and 5. Due  
to the P&C generously covering 
the cost of the bus, parents only 
need to contribute $30 for the 10 
day program, which is              
outstanding value for money!  
 
Year 5 students are also able to 
participate if places are        
available. Please return notes 
and money by next Friday 17th 
October.  
 
Primary Excursion 
 
Our primary students will be 
heading to Sydney for their 
overnight excursion on 19th and 
20th November (Week 7). 
Please ensure payment is        
finalised by next Friday 17th   
October.  
 
If you are experiencing financial 
difficulty please see me to     
discuss financial assistance.  
 
P&C Meeting  
 
There will be a P&C Meeting 
next Tuesday 14th October,       
commencing at 7pm in the 5/6 
room.  As always, everyone is 
welcome to attend!  
 
 

After School Sport 
 
Our Active Afternoon Sport 
program recommences in 
Week 3. Students who         
participated in Term 3 will once 
again participate this term, so 
there will be no expression of 
interest process. If you no    
longer wish for your child to be 
involved, please inform the 
school. Please note students 
are required to wear their hat 
during After School Sport. 
 
Home Reading 
 
Congratulations to the many 
students who attended our 
Principal’s Morning Tea for 
reading 50 nights last term.  
 
Our primary students received 
a new reading chart today so 
they can work towards 50 
nights in Term 4. 
Kindergarten students can 
combine Term 3 and 4 totals to 
get 50 nights over the two 
terms to attend the Principal’s 
Morning Tea at the end of 
Term 4. 
 
We’re all looking forward to the 
excitement of Term 4 and know 
our students will thrive with all 
the wonderful learning activities 
that will be taking place.  
 
As always if you would like to 
discuss any aspect of your 
child’s time at school, please 
do not hesitate to contact me 
or your child’s teacher.  
 
Regards, 
Rod White 
Principal 
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Week 1, Term 4 

Tuesday 7th October 

 

This Week: 

Wednesday 

 3/4 library 

Thursday 

 K/1 library 

Friday 

 Tuckshop 

 5/6 library 

 

Next Monday 13th October 

 3/4 library 

 Tuckshop 

 

Upcoming Events: 

Tuesday 14th October: P&C Meeting 7pm 

Weeks 4 & 5: Swim School.  

 


